Wed, 4/22, 5 pm

Hello SPS Participants,

Showcase will begin in less than two days.

I have uploaded the final version of the program with abstracts on http://www.sfsu.edu/~science/sps.html .  Printed versions will be without the abstracts. I expect for you to remember your entry number and include your entry # in every email to me please. A floor map of the GYM is on the link as well.
As for printing your poster, different vendors are listed on the website for you to choose.

My office (SCI 248) will be continued to open from 8 am – 9 pm today and tomorrow to assist you in the process of making your poster.
I have tri-fold 36”x48” with two 1’ panels fold in and flat foam board 30”x40” available in the office if you want to lay out panels for your poster.  If you choose to make a one piece poster, on Friday I will bring lots of posters boards for you to use as backings. Office supplies (construction & color papers, glue sticks, pins, binder clips, etc) will be provided to you. Laser printers in my office are available for you to print out regular size pages (letter or legal size).
Every entry will be assigned an easel unless you let me know now to reserve a table for you. Tables will be given to those with a display item or for CS majors who absolutely must have a laptop to present.  Please be specific and let me know how large your display item is or it’s for a laptop.  If you plan to show a video, also let me know.  Please be specific with your request. Other use of computer to show back up materials will be assigned a chair only.
On Friday, set up can be done as early as 8 am.  You must have your poster up and ‘station’ set up by 1 pm.  You may roam around to look at other projects or leave.  Check in starts at 2:30 pm.  Please come back on time to get your name tag and be ready at 3 pm sharp.
Don’t forget to practice your 3-4min presentation.  We have asked judges to come by in team so you don’t have to repeat yourself many times.  Judges will identify themselves when they are at your poster so you know to give a ‘formal’ presentation rather than just chatting with spectators.

Recommended dress code is business casual.
President and VPs, administrators, Deans and faculty have been invited to this wonderful event so LET’S SHOWCASE!
If you have further questions, don’t hesitate to send me an email.

Lannie
